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Notice under section 18 of the Independent Pricing and
 Regulatory Commission Act 1997

INDEPENDENT PRICING AND REGULATORY COMMISSION

CALL FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS

The ACT Independent Pricing and Regulatory Commission has released its Draft Price
Direction covering ACTION’s bus fares for 2000/2001.

Submissions are invited from interested parties on the Draft Price Direction prior to the
release of the Final Price Direction in March. The deadline for receipt of submissions is
1 February 2000. Public hearings will be held on 15 February 2000.

Copies of the Draft Price Direction can be obtained from the Commissioner’s office or
at the following website address: http://www.competition.act.gov.au/pol.html. All
submissions should be directed to the following address:

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Commission
GPO Box 447
Canberra  ACT  2601

Paul Baxter 53 Blackall Street    GPO Box 447
Commissioner BARTON  ACT  2600    CANBERRA  ACT  2601

Ph: (02) 6273 0655    Fax: (02) 6273 0654
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